
 

Galena High School students, staff, parents, and community are dedicated to providing an exceptional environment that enables each 

student to gain the skills required to be successful in today’s society and to learn to be responsible citizens respecting themselves and others. 

 

 

Senior Video  

The Senior video is currently on sale.  It includes 

the video that will be played at Baccalaureate, as 

well as graduation.  The cost of the video is $10.  

They can be ordered by bringing your money to 

Mrs. Daniel.  The videos will not be available for 

pickup until Wednesday, May 24.   

 

High School Transcripts 
As soon as they are completed, final high school 

transcripts will be sent to the college that students 

request during their credentialing meeting with Mrs. 

Simmons.  For future high school transcript 

requests, please contact the USD #499 Board 

Office. 

Graduation Practice 
Graduation practice will be held after lunch on 

Friday, May 12.  All students that are going to be 

participating in graduation need to attend 

practice, including those students that opted for 

early graduation and those students that 

completed their requirements at the former 

Cornerstone.    All Seniors will be allowed to leave 

at the end of the practice.  Seniors that are required 

to take finals will come back to school on Monday, 

May 15 and Tuesday, May 16. 

 

Upcoming Senior Events 
May 15-16 – Senior finals 

May 21 – Baccalaureate – 2:00 

May 21 – Graduation – 4:00 

 

Senior Housekeeping  
Caps & gowns will be passed out after the last 

class each senior is required to attend, provided 

that all bills have been paid.  These school bills 

include:  lunches, library books, class books, 

return of extracurricular uniforms/equipment, 

book fees, shop fees, etc.  Bills that have been 

reported at this time are being mailed out with 

this newsletter. 

Formal Graduation Pictures 

Formal graduation pictures will be taken on May 

21st.  Individual Senior 

portraits in cap and gown 

with diploma will begin at 

1:15 before 

Baccalaureate.  A senior 

group portrait in caps and 

gowns will be taken 

immediately following 

Baccalaureate. Pictures will be taken by Jessica 

Cupp Hall of JLH Photography.  A flyer listing 

additional options and prices is enclosed with this 

newsletter.  A class group picture will be $5. 

 

Ordering a Transcript from LCC 
Cost for the transcript is $10 

1.  You will need the address for the college where 

you are having your transcript sent.  Make sure 

you send it to the Admissions Department.  You 

will also need a major credit card or debit card. 

2. Go to the LCC homepage – www.labette.edu 

3. Under the “Admissions” pull down menu select 

Transcripts 

4. There is a section on this page that reads, “To 

request an official transcript online, click here.” 

5. Make sure you choose the “After Grades are 

Posted” option so your transcript will include all 

of your grades, including the ones you are 

currently enrolled in. 

6. Fill out the required information 

7. If you have any questions, see Mrs. Simmons. 

If you took any college classes, you will need 

to have your LCC transcript sent to your new 

college in order for you to get credit for them.  

Otherwise, you will have to retake them at 

your new college 

http://www.labette.edu/

